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Dear Parents/Carers,

The staff would like to express their thanks for all the cards and gifts received at the end of last term. These
are unexpected but very much appreciated. It has been lovely hearing all the children’s exciting news from the
holidays.

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new starters to Tritlington school, we hope that you
have begun to settle in and have made some new friends. If we can help you with anything or you request any
additional information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

To keep up to date with school information please look at our Facebook page which is updated regularly about
what the children have been up to and forthcoming events. Or alternatively, our school website is updated with
information about what the children are learning each half term and updates on our curriculum can be found in
curriculum posts. The children enjoy looking through our gallery on the website to recall events in the past.

School Dinners

From January 2023 the cost will be £2.35 per day, £11.75 per week. Children in Nursery, Year 3 and 4 are
required to pay for school dinners whereas children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 receive Universal Free School
Meals. This still represents good value for money for a hot meal and dessert for children and gives them the
fuel they need on a school day. Dinner money can be paid either on a weekly basis each Monday or for the
half term and payments can be put in the black post box on the yard or made at the school office.

Year 3 Multi skills Final

The children in Year 3 and 4 participated in the Northumberland Games Multi Skills County Final via Zoom in
school today. They showed excellent commitment, enthusiasm and teamwork to complete the 5 challenges.
The event was organised by Liz Armstrong, our School Games organiser and hosted by Justin Lockwood,
former Heart Radio Presenter. The children all performed really well and were a credit to Tritlington School.

It was a massive achievement to get to the final and although we didn’t win, we are all very proud of the
children.



https://www.facebook.com/Tritlington
https://tritlington-first.eschools.co.uk/website/home/363053
https://tritlington-first.eschools.co.uk/website/gallery/431490

Chinese New Year lunch

Chinese New Year starts this Sunday, 22nd January, and to mark the occasion in school the children will be
having a Chinese themed lunch. Please see the special menu attached to this email. If you would like to keep
up to date with our daily lunches, click the link to our website HERE.

VACANCY - Lunchtime supervisor needed

We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor for two days a week on Monday and Tuesday. If you are
interested or you know someone who may be, please contact Mrs Gray in the school office for further
information.

After School Clubs in January
The after school clubs this half term started this week. If your child wishes to attend any of our after school
clubs, please contact the school office to book a place.

Monday Football / Sports with Nathan £4 per session
Wednesday D&T / Art Club £3 per session
Friday Gymnastics Club with Mrs Williamson - PE teacher £3 per session

Dates for your Diary - Spring Term 1

Tuesday 7th February

Safer Internet Day in school

Thursday 9th February

Valentines DISCO in school - further details will follow

Friday 17th February

Break up for half term

Monday 27th February

Children return to school

Kind regards,
K Stephenson
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Mrs Stephenson & Mrs O’Dell - Joint Headteachers



https://tritlington-first.eschools.co.uk/website/school_meal__free_school_meal_information/536168

